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Welcome to Worship on Sunday 31st March 2019 

10:30am All Age Lenten Preaching Series Service led by our own 
Revd. Andrew Pottage 

  
***All Readings will be shown on the screens during services*** 

     
 
 
 

If you are visiting us or are new to the church and would like to know more about us, please 

speak to Hilton our steward for this morning’s service. 
 
 

POLITE REMINDER Please observe the lighting of the Candle on Communion Table as symbolic for service start 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
We are an inclusive Methodist church. This means a warm welcome for everyone, 
friendship and a liberal approach to our belief in Jesus Christ. We are active in 
seeking to serve the local community, and growing the Christian faith. 
 

 

We warmly invite you all to join us after the service for 
refreshments in the Oasis lounge 

 
 

NEW SPRING/SUMMER NMC DISCOVERY GROUPS – 2019 

MEET TOGETHER.  ENCOURAGE ONE ANOTHER. DISCOVER THE WORD OF GOD &  ENCOUNTER HIM. 

Northwood Methodist Church is really excited to announce the launch of DISCOVERY- Our new ‘home 

’ groups.  

We will meet together every other week to study God’s word in a relaxed & friendly environment.  

This is a great opportunity to learn together, share and encourage one another! 

LINK WITH A DISCOVERY GROUP ON A DAY & TIME THAT SUITS YOU… 

GROUP AT THE HOME OF… DAY &  TIME… LOCATION CONTACT NEXT DATE 

A                CHERYL’S THURSDAYS 2.PM 
RICKMANSWORTH  

ROAD AREA 
07867 722 780 4TH APRIL 

B ANDREW & LAURA’S MONDAYS 7.30PM GREEN LANE AREA 01923 821 034 

NEW SERIES ON ACTS 

29TH APRIL 

C JESSICA’S WITH DAPHNE 
WEDNESDAYS 

7.30PM 
CHURCH ROAD AREA 07902 067 946 

27TH MARCH  

& 3RD APRIL 

WE ARE REALLY LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 

 
 
 

http://www.northwoodmethodistchurch.org/


There are many known to us who need our prayers for strength and encouragement, even though 
they may not be named in this newsletter. Let us continue to pray daily for each and every one. 

                             

                                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                         

 

 

                                          

                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

                                                                 
 

 

 

                     
 

 
 

                                                         

                                                                              

 

 
Please send all Newsletter items to Jessica: jessicaghatora7@gmail.com by 1pm on Wednesdays                                                         

GDPR 
Due to new GDPR rules full copies of the 

circuit plan are no longer available. Copies of 
the quarterly service plan are available from 
the vestry or it can be viewed on the circuit 

website: http://www.hah.org.uk 
 

 

Hillingdon Food Bank 
 

Please continue to donate supplies for this 

amazing provision for those who are worst 

hit in life through circumstance, so they can 

have the basic human need of food and 

drink.  

Donation Box at the back of the Church 
 

All contributions appreciated 

 

 

Next Service: Sunday 7th April 2019  
10.30am Lenten Preaching Series Service led by our own Sue Lloyd 

BADMINTON FOR ALL ON 

MONDAYS AT 8PM-10PM IN 

CHURCH HALL  

All abilities welcomed.  

More attendees needed to 

continue group. Cost £5  

Please bring own Racquets.  

For more information, speak to 
Karen 

For a commemorative 
Flower Arrangement in 

Church contact Jean 
Glanville on 01923 822594 

 

To advertise forthcoming 
events, contribute an article, or 

comment on NMC website. 
 Please contact Ben 

 
 

Needing a friendly Chat? Or know someone 
who could benefit from a Chat? 

Pop into Oasis Wed –Sat 10am – 12noon for 
a friendly chat & a cup of tea/coffee & cake 

 

LITTLE ACORNS, NMC  

MOTHER & TODDLER GROUP 

ON MONDAYS 9.30AM – 11.30AM       

ALL WELCOME 

 
 

Squares are Us – Oasis Knitting Group 

Wednesdays at 10.30am -11.30am  
 

Make friends and chat whilst knitting happy 

squares for blankets to donate to animal 

charities. 

Knitting yarn/wool provided, although bring own 

& donated items appreciated 

All welcome - All abilities can join 

 

DISCOVERY GROUPS BOOKLET ORDER 
 

 Copies of the next Bible study booklet on the 
book of Acts are here! 

Reserve your copy now. 
Each Booklet costs £3.20 

Please let a Discovery Group Host know or 
contact Andrew. Thank you. 

Action For Children has been a marvellous 

Methodist organization, caring for children since its 
founder; Doctor Stephenson began it with six 

urchins in his own home in the latter part of the 
nineteenth century.  

We are urgently in need of someone who would co- 
ordinate the Collection Boxes people have in their 

homes and collect and record the money once 
each year. 

If you feel you could do this, please let Shirley 
know. With thanks. 

~Prayers Avail Much~  

Saturday Prayer Group 
Every Saturday in the Vestibule  

11.15am start for prayers for ourselves, each 

other, our communities & our world 

~No problem is too big or small for God~ 

All Welcome to join in together 

For further details, please speak to Cheryl 

 

 HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY  

BEST WISHES TO ALL Mothers, 

Grandmothers, Aunts & Godmothers 

and to all in caring & nurturing roles 

God Bless You All. 

FAMILY FILM 

SATURDAY 30TH 

March in Oasis at 

3pm & All Welcome 

Water Aid  
Please bring your Water Aid contributions to Mothering 
Sunday, this Sunday. By this offering we thank God for our 
abundant supply of clean water and send our money to help 

those who often have to walk miles each day for their 
supply. Thank you  

mailto:jessicaghatora7@gmail.com
http://www.hah.org.uk/

